
White Tank Operations Center Grand Opening 

Arizona Water Company is pleased to invite all our friends and 

customers in the Buckeye area to attend the Grand Opening and ribbon 

cutting ceremony of our new White Tank Operations Center on 

Wednesday, May 25, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.   

 

White Tank and surrounding communities (Buckeye, Goodyear, and 

western Maricopa County) have been among the fastest growing in the 

state, and Arizona Water has invested in this new building so we can 

serve our current customers more effectively and to give ourselves room 

to grow. 

 

Casual dress will be appropriate for this event.  We will provide hot dogs,  

sodas, water, and coffee.  

 

The address of the new office is: 

 

Arizona Water Company 

19425 W. Monte Vista Road 

Buckeye, AZ  85396 

(Intersection of W. Monte Vista Road and Jackrabbit Trail) 

 

We hope you can join us for this special event.  For questions, or to RSVP, please call 602-448-0262 and ask for Kim Boucher or email 

us at kboucher@azwater.com. 
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